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Welcome to our newest Field Investigators, Brian 
McKnight and Judith McKnight. They bring our FI staff to 
12 investigators. 
  
October 25th 2008 will be the first Paranormal - UFO 
conference presented by PA MUFON. For more 
information on attending the event see www.12-21-2012-
a-prophecy.com or www.pamufon.com 
  
Field Investigators Training class has been scheduled for 
September 28 2008 from 1000 hrs to 1400 hrs. All FI's 
have been notified. If you have not been notified please 
contact Chief Investigator Witkowski, 
butch221@dejazzd.com. Agenda: Trace Evidence 
Collection, Hazmat, Chain of Evidence Procedures, 
SKYPE, Freedom of Information Act, Fast Response Team. 
Hope you all can make it. 
  
Our Webmaster Michael Erb is redoing our web page and 
we look forward to an exciting new look.  
  
Book of the Month: Alien Agenda, by Jim Marrs, available 
at www.amazon.com 
  
Video of the Month: The Stephensville, Texas, UFO 
Sightings Report. available at www.theufostore.com 
  
Link of the Month: www.museumofmysteries.org. The 
new website of the National Museum of Mysteries and 
Research Center. 
  
Pennsylvania continues to recieve sighting reports all 
over the state, everyday. It is keeping our Field 



Investigators busy. We have logged and investigated 
approximatly 155 case reports, since January 1, 2008.  
  
We are still in need of Field Investigators in the Northwest 
and Northeast parts of the state. If you would like to 
become an investigator please contact 
mufon11555@dejazzd.com, mufon11528@epix.net or 
mufon12347@yahoo.com. 
  
Anyone having information on the 1974 Carbondale Crash 
/ Lantern / UFO Incident or the 1966 Lake Erie, Presque 
Isle, Incident please contact butch221@dejazzd.com or 
rfisher@paranormalpa.com. 
  
"KEEP YOUR EYES TO THE SKY" 
  
Thank you for your time and dedication. 
  
S. Witkowski 
PA MUFON Chief Investigator 

PA MUFON State Section Director  

  

 


